
Friday, January 26, 2018

What a wonderful week we have had learning about robots!  Special thanks to Adam 

Haddick for bringing in a robot to share with the class, it was definitely the highlight of the 

week!  We also designed our own robots and wrote about what we would do if we had a robot 

of our own - there were some pretty creative ideas!  

Next week we will be learning the letter Ss and talking about space!  We have a lot of 

hands on activities planned, including ending the week with a rocket race!  In math the three 

year olds are working on shapes (sorting, tracing, drawing), four year olds are working on 

number order and simple addition, and kindergarten began a new unit on different addition 

strategies such as counting on and adding in any order.  In literacy the three year olds are 

continuing to work on letter recognition and name writing, four year olds are practicing letter 

sounds, specifically beginning sounds, and kindergarten is working on segmenting words and 

using our letter sound knowledge to write. 

Weekend Homework:

Using items found around the house, see how tall of a tower you can build!  We would 

love to see pictures of what the students came up with!

  

Reminders:

We are planning a book sale for March 22nd-23rd!  If you have any gently used books, 

puzzles, or board games that you would be willing to donate we would appreciate it!  More 

details will be sent out closer to the date of the sale.  

We are looking forward to our field trip to Ulitmate Gymnastics on Thursday, February 



1st!  Thank you to those of you that are coming along to chaperone! 

We are looking for parents to volunteer, organize, and chaperone the Valentine's dance.  

If you are interested in being a part of this you can let the office know. 

We will be having a Valentine's day party on Wednesday, February 14th at 10:30.  Look 

for the sign-up sheet on the welcome board by the cubbies.  If anyone has empty Kleenex boxes 

they could donate we will be using them to make boxes for students to recieve Valentine's.  We 

have 15 students in our class and I have attached a class list for you. 

Have a fabulous weekend!

Miss Jennipher and Mrs. Melissa


